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HOUSE EXAMS AND EXTENDED LEARNING CLASSES 
COMMENCE ON WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER 2022

• The exam timetables will be available on the school website from Monday 12th

December and on noticeboard through out the school

• Students should go through their exam timetables carefully with their parents.

• Students can avail of a study room at room 28 through-out the exams or are 

allowed to go HOME to study during blocks where they do not have an 

exam/class.

• Students are not allowed to hang around the village during the school day if they 

do not have an exam.



DRESSING FOR THE WEATHER

• All students should be wearing their school coat to school during this wintery 

weather.

• Students and parents are reminded that tights and black leggings can be worn 

under the school skirt or students can wear trousers.

• Extra layers for warmth should be worn under the school shirt.

• Only school uniform can be worn.







www.surveymonkey.com/r/asthma-schools



BON VOYAGE TO 6TH YR GERMAN STUDENTS OFF 
TO FRANKFURT FOR THE WEEKEND



Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to the St Vincent 

de Paul appeal and well done to 

the committee

Thank you to all the mini 

companies from the TY bazaar 

who are donating 10% of their 

profits to the St Vincent de Paul 

appeal

Thank you to all those that 

donated at SPC at Christmas



Well done to all the Transition Years on a very 

successful Christmas Bazaar

There was something for everyone!

Many thanks to the TY Business teachers who 

have developed the Transition Years excellent 

entrepreneurial skills

Every marketing strategy was in evidence!!

The 

Gingerbread 

village was 

raffled as a 

fundraiser for 

AsIAm





TY BAZAAR
























